31st January 1935.

Dear Sir,

I understand from Miss Baggallay that you are in London this week so I enclose a copy of a letter which I sent to you at Geneva yesterday.

Yours truly,

Secretary.

Dr. L. Reichmann, The League of Nations, Craven House, Northumberland Avenue, W.C.2.

30th January, 1935.

COPY

Dear Sir,

You will be receiving by the same mail as you receive this letter, an invitation from the Florence Nightingale International Foundation to speak at the ceremony of the Presentation of Certificates to International Students to be held at Bedford College on July 4th 1935. I am writing on behalf of the Council of Bedford College to add my Council's invitation to that of the Florence Nightingale International Foundation and to say how greatly they hope that Bedford College will be honoured by your presence on this occasion.

It would be a great opportunity for the students, about to start on their professional work in different parts of the world, to have the privilege of being addressed by you on the International Health question. We hope very much that you may be able to accept this invitation.

Yours truly, (Signed) OLIVE E. MONKHOUSE

Secretary of the Council of Bedford College for Women.

Dr. L. Reichmann, Medical Director, Health Section, League of Nations, Geneva.